
On Jun 5, 2016, at 10:'1'1 PM, Kristi Hook <khook@waskcmisd.net> wrote

Mr. Youngblood,

I would like this letter to serve as my formal resignation from Waskom
Elementary School. I do not feel that Head Start is a good fit for me and the
change not beneficial to myself or the students I will be serving. I feel I would be
of greater service with older children where I am knowledgable.

Please know that I have had several positive interviews in the area and feel you

will be contacted in reference to one of these in the immediate future. I would
appreciate a positive reflection of my classroom management, team building,
and teaching abilities so that I may have a chance to continue the career I love.

It has been my pleasure to have served the children and community of
Waskom. I have forged lifelong bonds with many. Thank you for this
opportunity.

I wish you and WES continued success in the future with all your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Kristi L Hook


